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As this is a difficult time for many people, please be reminded that our staff and their 
dependents have support resources available to them via our Employee Medical Health 
Plan. Beacon Health provides professional staff to assist employees with many life 
issues/concerns that include, but are not limited to: 

• Mental Health Issues

• Substance Abuse

• Grief Counseling

• Stress Management

• Legal and Financial Counseling

Employees can call Beacon Health directly at 1-866-909-6472 or can visit their website 
at: https://www.beaconhealthoptions.com/solutions/employee-assistance-program/ 
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